
 

 

 
 
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS – CHARGING OF ELECTRIC VEHICLES (EVs) 

The use of communal power in basement parking areas is not to be used for the 
purpose of charging EVs. Those residents with EVs need to plan on charging their 
vehicles off-site at locations available throughout the Cairns region. 
 
The Body Corporate Committee (BCC) of The Keys is currently in the process of 
commissioning our on-site EV charging station.  The Keys is at the forefront of 
apartments on the northern beaches to have EV facilities available on-site for those 
residents who have an EV or intend purchasing an EV. Finalisation of the 
commissioning process still requires further programming work to be undertaken. A 
timeline for completion of these additional programming works is not yet determined.  
When the charging station is fully commissioned, updated advice will be provided 
along with a guide on how the EV system works. 
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